
Appendix 3 
 

Progress with Committee Resolutions 
 

Date of 
Meeting 

Item number and 
title 

Resolution  Progress 

14 June 
2012 

7.  Scrutiny Work 
Programme  

RESOLVED – that:- 
(a) subject to the above, the Partnerships Scrutiny 

Committee approves the Future Work Programme 
as set out in Appendix 1 to the report. 

(b) appoints the Members, as stated above, to serve on 
each of the Service Performance Challenge 
Groups. 

(c) appoints Councillor H. Hilditch-Roberts to serve on 
the Council’s Strategic Investment Group, and 

(d) appoints Councillor W. Mullen-James to serve on 
the Conwy and Denbighshire Collaboration 
Programme Board 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Names of appointed members 
forwarded to relevant officers 
who coordinate meetings of the 
groups/boards 

 8.  Public 
Transport in the 
County  

RESOLVED – the Communities Scrutiny Committee agree 
that:- 
(a) the report be received; 
(b) officers consult with the wider community as regards 

potential bus service cuts and, as part of the 
consultation exercise, the public be provided with 
information on service usage; 

(c) a Working Group be convened to consider the 
findings;  

(d) the Joint Head of Highways & Infrastructure 
produces a further report, for Cabinet, summarising 

 
 
 
Consultation process has 
commenced and will come to 
an end in mid July. 
 
A Working Group meeting will 
be convened between mid-July 
and mid-August to consider the 
findings prior to proposals being 



the results of the consultation, and views of the 
Working Group, and proposing specific measures, in 
line with the timescale demanded by the Welsh 
Government and the budget available, and 

(e) Councillor H. Hilditch-Roberts be appointed 
Chairman of the Rural Transport Forum. 

presented to Cabinet   
 
 
 
 
Appointment forwarded to 
relevant officer 

 9.  Effectiveness 
of Enforcement 
Action – Dog 
Fouling 

RESOLVED – that the Committee:- 
(a) receive the report. 
(b) support the recommendations as set out in 

paragraph 4.5 of the report. 
(c) requests that the Senior Community Safety 

Enforcement Officer informs the next Community 
Safety Partnership (CSP) meeting of the concerns 
raised by Members,  

(d) supported the view that a clear stance should be 
adopted with regard to the matter of dog fouling 
offences, taking into consideration any financial 
implications; and 

(e) that a workshop be arranged for all councillors and 
relevant Heads of Service in the autumn with a view 
to adopting and progressing a corporate approach to 
dealing with the problem of dog fouling in the county 

 
 
 
 
 
Actions are being progressed 
by the Community Safety 
Enforcement Team 

 


